
Opportunity to provide early 

input on this project at a public 

workshop with the Planning & 

Economic Development 

Commission 

Wednesday,  February 13th  

After 2:00 PM  

Town Council Chambers/

Suite Z  

437 Old Mammoth Road 

The Town of Mammoth Lakes has 

received an application for a new 

mixed-use condominium-hotel 

project located at the northeast 

corner of Main Street and Minaret 

Road in the North Village Specific 

Plan area. The project consists of a 

5-story condominium-hotel with 

156 units (studio and 1-br units), 21 

3-story townhomes (2-br units), 

4,700 sq. ft. of restaurant space, 

and understructure parking for up 

to 185 vehicles with valet service.  

The project will include amenities 

such as a restaurant area with a 

large outdoor patio and terrace, 

fireplaces, a pool and hot tub, and 

bocce ball court. The project 

requires approval of a tentative 

tract map and major design review. 

For additional information on this 

project, please visit the Town’s 

website at:  

www.townofmammothlakes.ca.gov/

905/Yotelpad  

Questions? Comments?  

Contact Nolan Bobroff, Associate Planner 

nbobroff@townofmammothlakes.ca.gov  

(760) 965-3631 

The Yotelpad Project Workshop 

http://www.townofmammothlakes.ca.gov/905/Yotelpad
http://www.townofmammothlakes.ca.gov/905/Yotelpad



